
From: kcristol@arlingtonva.us <kcristol@arlingtonva.us> 
Sent: Saturday, November 17, 2018 8:27 AM EST 
To: Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> 
BCC: Mason Kushnir <mkushnir@arlingtonva.us> 
Subject: Re: Follow-up 

Hi, Andrea, 

What a pleasure. I’m truly looking forward to getting together to continue our conversation.

Unfortunately (at least for this purpose), I’ll be out of town and working remotely beginning Tuesday morning, which has left

Monday, in turn, a little wall-to-wall. 

I have a lot of flexibility the following Monday, the 26th, if you’re free then? Any time between 11:30 and 3 pm would work

well, or a morning meeting around 8:00 or 8:30 am, would all work well. 

Looking forward to it, and I hope you have a wonderful weekend, 

Katie 

All correspondence, including email, sent to and from Arlington County Board members is subject to the public record

laws of the Commonwealth of Virginia and may be subject to mandatory disclosure.

On Nov 17, 2018, at 6:31 AM, Fava, Andrea <afava@amazon.com> wrote:

Hello, Katie.

 

It was nice to see you this week! I’d love to sit down for coffee as we brainstormed. How does next Monday or Tuesday

look (11/19, 11/20)?

 

(What a week – thank you!)

 

Andrea

 

 

 
Andrea Fava  Public Policy Director | Amazon
afava@amazon.com | T 202.442.2952 | M 202.580.9510
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